
 

 
    

Monday, March 31   

* Chess  

Tuesday, April 1   

* Culture Club 

Wednesday, April 2   
* Keystone Academy: Social 

Responsibility 

* Lego Club 

* Harry Potter Club 

Thursday, April 3   

* Hot Lunch: Pizza 

* Zen Zone Friday, April 4   
  

Monday, April 7   

* Chess Club 

 Tuesday, April 8   
 * Culture Club 
 Wednesday, April 9   

* Keystone: Earth Day 

Thursday, April 10    
*Hot lunch: Boston Pizza  

* Fire Drill 

 

 

Friday, April 11   

 * Popcorn Sale 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
April 16th Class Photos 

April 18th Good Friday 

 No School  

April 21st  

Easter Monday 

April 25th 

Fire Drill 

April 28th  

Pro Day No School  

Housekeeping  

Notes 
* When entering the school, 

please report to the office 

first, sign in and wear a name 

tag. If you are working in a 

classroom. If you are 

dropping something off for 

your child, please report to 

the office. 

* Inclement weather is upon 

us, please make sure that 

students are coming to school 

with Warm winter clothing, 

boots, gloves, hats and warm 

socks. 

* Please familiarize yourself 

with the EOES Website for 

updates and important school 

information. 

*The cost for school supplies 

this year is 45.00 ( including 

agenda) for Grade 1- 7 and 

37.00 for Kindergarten 

students. 

As always, should this 

expense cause undue stress, 

please reach out to Lesley. 

Parents! You Otter Know: March 31 – April 11th  

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who helped make our Glow Dance Party such a  
fantastic event! The energy was amazing, and it was wonderful to see students, families, and staff coming 
together for a night of fun and celebration. We truly appreciate your support in making it such a memorable 
experience. 

Additionally, our recent Professional Development Day was a great success! Our dedicated staff took their 
learning to new heights, engaging in meaningful sessions that will further enhance the learning experiences of 
our students. Continuous growth and improvement are essential, and we are proud of our team’s commitment 
to excellence. 

As we head into Spring Break, we wish you all a happy, safe, and restful holiday. For those traveling, we 
hope you have a wonderful adventure—stay safe and enjoy every moment. If you’re staying in town, we 
encourage you to take the opportunity to connect with family and friends and explore all the amazing places 
our community has to offer. 

Thank you for being a valued part of our school community. We look forward to seeing everyone back, 
refreshed and ready for the rest of the school year! 

Wishing you a fantastic Spring Break! 

Lesley LaCouvee 

Principal 


